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By Jim Kendrick
On Sept. 17, General Manager Kip 
Petersen briefed the Donala Wa-
ter and Sanitation District board 
on the prompt actions that four 
Donala water operators took on 
Aug. 22 when they responded to 
an excessively high fl ow read-
ing and unusually high pump 
activity to minimize the dam-
age caused by an early morning 
water main leak on Jessie Drive 
adjacent to the Antelope Trails 
Elementary School. Petersen in-
troduced water operators Ronny 
Wright, Aaron Tolman, and J.R. 
Vialpando who worked straight 
through until 11:45 p.m. to re-
store service. Troy Vialpando, 
the fourth member of the repair 
team, was on vacation and could 
not attend the board meeting. He 
was also praised by Petersen and 
the directors. 

The board also unanimously 
approved the purchase of a for-
mer Gleneagle golf course main-
tenance building and storage lot 
from the new residential devel-

oper that is now the owner of the 
former golf course parcel. 

Kuehster said.
Disc golf tournament 
generates complaints

Banta told the board that a recent 
disc golf tournament had resulted 
in some complaints about drink-
ing and camping in the park, and 
he requested that a more orderly 
process be followed if the event 
is held again.
GOCO grant paperwork 

in good shape
Green-Sinnard told the board 

that, as she took over the admin-
istration of the GOCO grant, she 
was pleased to fi nd that “all the 
contracts were buttoned up and 
signed.” Her role in regards to the 
Awake the Lake effort will be to 
ensure paperwork is done, people 
are reimbursed, volunteers are 
adequately insured, and help 

keep things running smoothly, 
Green-Sinnard said. 

Green-Sinnard asked the 
board to approve an agreement to 
allow completion of the 18th hole 
of the disc golf course adjacent to 
the lake. The board voted unani-
mously to approve the agreement.

Business license 
renewed

The board voted unanimously 

to renew a business license for 
Rockwall Drywall. Banta re-
minded business owner Mark 
Thomasson that the town pro-
hibits outside storage of building 
materials.

The meeting adjourned at 
9:13 p.m. 

**********
The next meeting will be at 6 
p.m. Oct. 8 at Town Hall, 42 Val-

ley Crescent. Meetings are nor-
mally held on the second Thurs-
day of the month. Information: 
481-2953.
James Howald can be reached at 

jameshowald@ocn.me. 

 

Tina Peterson, ABR, CRS, GRI, SFR 
Serving El Paso, Teller, and Douglas Counties  

Direct: 719-460-7614  
TinaPeterson.Realtor@gmail.com 
www.ColoradoHomesMarket.com 

Land and Residential 
Thinking of buying or selling?  

Call me today! 
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Continue the Tradition of Excellence 

Different Ideas - Shared Values 

Beasley 
Clawson 
Hawkins 
Pfoff 

Fiscal Responsibility - Educate Leaders 
Innovative Technology - STEM - Local Control 

Financial Transparency – Retain Teachers 
It’s all about the kids! 

Student Safety - Fiscal Conservative - Data Privacy 
Local Control - Student Achievement 

Meet the School Board Candidates! 
Ask all your questions! 

Woodmoor Barn 
Monday, October 19, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

Community Values - Balanced Budgets 
Experienced - Conservative - Practical 

Exceptional 
Physical Therapy 

Services  
 

Self-Pay, 
Affordable 

• One-on-one care by an experienced,  
licensed physical therapist 

• Orthopedic, Spine, Sports Medicine Training,  
and Rehabilitative Services 

• Extensive Patient Education with Customized  
Home Care programs 

• Ongoing Physical Therapy Maintenance  
Services for Health and Well-being  

 

Our practice is perfect for individuals with high co-pays  
and high deductibles! No referral needed. 

 

Take Charge and Live Your Life! 
Visit www.takechargept.com to schedule an appointment. 

430 Beacon Lite Road #120, Monument, CO. 80132 
719.481.3747 

Kandra Lovato 
PT/Owner 

Laurel Gremm 
PT/DPT 


